
 
The Celebration of the Eucharist: 
Monday through Friday: 8:00 a.m. and 12:10 p.m. 
Saturday: 8:00 a.m.; Vigil Mass at 4:00 p.m. 
Sunday: 8:00 am, 10:00 a.m. (Family Mass), 12:00  
pm (Adult Choir) and 7:30 pm (Contemporary Choir) 
 

Sacrament of Baptism: 
Baptisms are celebrated on the First and Third Sunday 
of the month at 2:00 p.m.  Parents are asked to contact 
the Parish  Office to make the necessary arrangements. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
Confessions are heard in the church on Saturdays from 
3:00 – 4:00 p.m. and during the week at the Parish 
House or by appointment with a priest 
 

Sacrament of Marriage: 
Couples planning to get married are asked to  contact 
the Parish Office at least six months prior to their  
wedding date to begin their marriage preparation. 
 

Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick: 
Parishioners, especially those who are entering the 
hospital, who wish to receive the Anointing of the Sick 
are asked to contact the Parish Office. 
 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: 
Saturday from 3:00 – 3:45 p.m. 
 

Novenas: 
Our Lady of the Miraculous Medal:  Monday after the 
8:00 am and 12:10 pm Masses. 
Our Lady of Perpetual Help: Wednesday after the 
12:10 p.m. Mass 
 

Parish House (Rectory): 
239 East 21st Street, New York, NY 10010-6463 
(between Second and Third Avenues) 
Office Hours:  Monday-Friday 9:00 am - 1:00 pm and 
2:00 pm - 5:00 pm 

The Parish Office is closed Saturday, Sunday, and 
Holidays 
Telephone: 212-475-1966   Fax: 212-477-0537 
Website: www.epiphanychurchnyc.org 
E-mail: epiphanychurch239@gmail.com 

 

The Epiphany School: 
234 East 22nd Street; New York, NY 10010-5601 
Xxx East 28th Street; New York, NY  
Telephone: 212-473-4128  Fax:  212-473-4392 
Website: www.theepiphanyschool.org 
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Mrs. Carmen DeSimone 
Director of Religious Education 
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Peter’s Pence Collection 
The annual Peter’s Pence collection will take place next weekend.  
Cardinal Dolan writes: “Participation in this collection affords each of 
us an opportunity to serve as witnesses of charity to our brothers and 
sisters around the world.  Gifts to this annual collection assist our Holy 
Father in supporting the victims of war,  natural disasters, and others 
most in need of assistance...As in the past, I ask that you be  as 
generous as you can possibly be to this year’s Peter’s Pence 
collection.” 
 

The Cardinal’s Annual Stewardship Appeal 2015 
The 2015 Cardinal’s Appeal is under way.  Our parish goal this year is 
$134,000, the same as last year.  In 2014 Epiphany parishioners pledged 
$134,460.  His Eminence has already written to those who have donated in 
past years asking for your participation in this year’s Appeal.  I second his 
request.   
The Archdiocesan goal for 2015 is $20 million and Epiphany is being asked 
to raise .0067% of that.  This year we are also hoping to increase the level of 
participation in the Appeal.  Last year 309 Epiphany families/individuals 
contributed to the Appeal.  This was approximately a 17% participation level; 
the rate for the entire Archdiocese was 19%.  This year we are hoping that  
at least 350  families/individuals will contribute to the Appeal, giving us a 
20% rate of participation.  We are already off to a good start - to date we 
have received 9 gifts totaling $7,175 or 5% of our goal. 
The funds contributed to the Cardinal’s Appeal are used to support many of 
the pastoral and charitable works of the Archdiocese.  The brochure that was 
enclosed in the mailing you received from Cardinal Dolan outlines the many 
good things that are accomplished as the result of your generosity. 
Thank you to all who have contributed to the Cardinal's Appeal in the past 
and no doubt will do so this year.  If you have never given to the Appeal 
before - remember our participation rate is only 17% - please consider 
making a gift this year.  Contribution envelopes are available in the narthex. 
If you use one of these envelopes please return them either to the Parish 
Office or in the Sunday collection as we need to add information to them to 
make sure that Epiphany is credited with your contribution. 



Stewardship 
 

The way we offer our thanks to God 
by sharing our time, talent, and treasure. 

 

Collection for February 1, 2015 - $11,753.00 
 

We encourage parishioners to make their Sunday 
contribution through ParishPay which is available on 

www.epiphanychurchnyc.org 

 
Announced Mass Intentions 

 
Monday, February 9, 2015 
  8:00 am   Special Intention for St. Anthony 
 12.10 pm  Carmen R. Isla 
   
Tuesday, February 10, 2015 
St. Scholastica, Virgin 
  8:00 am  Sandra H. Acerno (Anniversary 

  on 02/07) 
 12:10 pm  Gerard O’Connor  
 
Wednesday, February 11, 2015 
Our Lady of Lourdes, World Day of the Sick 
  8:00 am   Charles Antonoff 
 12:10 pm  Gertrude M.S. Walsh 
 
Thursday, February 12, 2015 
8:00 am Lawrence Meagher 
12:10 pm Margarita Stober 
   
Friday, February 13, 2015 
 8:00 am  Raul Diomampo  
12:10 pm  Katie McLynskey 
     
Saturday, February 14, 2015 
St. Cyril, Monk and St. Methodius, Bishop 
  8:00 am  James Capuano 

 
May the Souls of the Faithful Departed 

Through the Mercy of God 
Rest in Peace.   

Amen 

 

 
The Sacrament of the Anointing  

of the Sick 
Wednesday, February 11, 2015 is 
the Feast of Our Lady of Lourdes.  It 

is also the World Day of Prayer for 
the Sick.  On that day we will cele-
brate the Sacrament of the Anointing 

of the Sick at the 12:10 pm Mass.   
The Sacrament of the Sick is a sac-
rament of healing, received by those 

who are ill or suffering; it is not just 
the immediate preparation for death.  
We hope that a sick person will re-
ceive this sacrament long before an 

illness becomes  or life threatening. 
Any person above the age of reason 
who has an acute or chronic serious 

illness, who is about to enter the 
hospital for surgery or a medical pro-
cedure,  who suffers from addiction, 

mental illness or depression, or who 
is experiencing the debilitating ef-
fects of advanced age may receive 

this sacrament.   
If you have any doubts as to whether 
or not you are a candidate to receive 

the Sacrament of the Sick, please 
call the rectory and ask to speak with 
one of the priests who can help you 

decide. 
Ash Wednesday 

Next Wednesday, February 18, 2015 

is Ash Wednesday, the beginning of 
Lent.  Ashes will be blessed and dis-
tributed at the 8:00 am and 12:10 pm 

Masses and at Prayer Services at 
3:00 pm and 7:30 pm. 
 



2014 Contribution Records 
By now parishioners who use the envelope system or ParishPay to make their contributions 
to the church should have received their 2014 statement.  Those who use the Sunday 
envelopes are sent a letter in the mail from the  D.P. Murphy Company, who manage the 
envelope system for us, with the amount of your annual contribution.  Statements are mailed 
only to parishioners who gave $250 or more as this is what the IRS requires; contributions 
below $250 do not have to be substantiated.  Parishioners using ParishPay were sent an 
email containing their statement; you can also access your account online and print a 
statement yourself. 
We wish to remind you that the only way we can substantiate contributions is by using either 
the envelope system or ParishPay.  We cannot substantiate cash contributions or checks 
that are not placed in the envelope with your name, address, and envelope number on it.  
This issue comes up every year when people call and inquire as to why they have not 
received a contribution statement.  Very often this is the reason.  If for some reason you do 
not receive your envelopes in the mail (they are mailed bimonthly), all you need to do is 
place your contribution in a plain envelope, making sure that you write your envelope 
number on the envelope.  This number is crucial in the process of recording your gifts. 
If you have any questions about your statement for 2014, please call the parish office (212-
475-1966) and we will assist you as best we can. 

Men’s Conference 
The Archdiocese of New York is hosting its First Annual Men’s Conference on Saturday, 
March 21, 2015 at the Rose Hill Campus of Fordham University in the Bronx.  With over 500 
expected to attend, this day long event will provide a unique opportunity for men throughout 
the Arch-diocese to recommit themselves to their spiritual lives. Speakers will include 
Timothy Cardinal Dolan, Damon Owens, a renowned public speaker and strong proponent 
of the Catholic faith, and Joe Klecko, former New York Jets defensive lineman.  Admission is 
$45 and includes breakfast, lunch, and t-shirt.  To register or for more information about this 
exciting event, visit www.nymensconference.com or call Kim Quatela at 646-794-3198.  
Registration is underway. 

Pope Francis on Fathers 
Pope Francis continued his catechesis on the family last Wednesday reflecting on the 
important role of fathers.  The Pope began his address by noting that the word father is 
important for Christians because it is the name by which Jesus taught us to call God.  “The 
meaning of this name has received a new depth just from the way in which Jesus used it to 
address God and manifest his special relationship with Him,” he said.  “The blessed mystery 
of the intimacy of God, Father, Son and  Spirit, revealed by Jesus, is the heart of our 
Christian faith.” 
Reflecting on the symbolic role of the father, Pope Francis lamented  its degreasing role in 
today’s society and the increasing absence of the presence of the father in a child’s life. 
“Even as bishop of Buenos Aires,” the Pope recalled, “I warned of this sense of orphanhood 
that children live today.  And I regularly asked fathers if they played with their children; if they 
had the courage to have the love to waste time with their children.  The answer wasn’t good, 
eh!  The majority would say” ‘But I can’t because I have so much work to doG”    And the 
father was absent from that child that was growing up and didn’t play with him, he didn’t 
waste time with him” 
The 78 year old Pontiff called on the Christian community to be more attentive to their 
children, saying that the absence of the father causes gaps and wounds that over time can 
be serious. 



OVER TWENTY YEARS OF TRUSTED
HOMECARE NURSING SERVICE IN YOUR AREA

N.P. AGENCY PROVIDES A COURTEOUS 
and EXPERIENCED STAFF OF

Registered Nurses
Home Health Aides / Personal Care Aides
Certified Nurses Aides / Home Attendants

(24 hour, 7 days a week )
LONG TERM INSURANCE CLAIMS PROCESSED

BACKGROUND AND HEALTH SCREENING ALL STAFF
Licensed by New York State Dept of Health

CALL US AT: 212 838 8083
visit our webpage @ www.npagencyonline.com

353 East 58th Street, NY, NY 10022
Kay Brooks RN

Karen Ferguson RN, Visiting Nurse

CONNORS AND
SULLIVAN
Attorneys At Law

Wills, Trusts, And Estates

Elder Law

Medicaid Planning

Home & Hospital Interviews

Saturdays on AM 970
Radio 6-7pm

“Ask Lawyer Mike”

110 E. 59th Street
NY, NY

212-737-2700

IKE BEYER, CSBA
President

52 Columbia Street, Islip, NY 11751
Office 631-859-8800  •  Cell 631-484-6276

Fax 631-859-8806
email: ikebeyer@integratedhvac.com

Environment • Economy • Equity

VILLA BERULIA RESTAURANT
Fine Italian Specialties Since 1981

Open for Lunch Mon. - Fri., Dinner Sat., 
Closed Sundays Thru Labor Day

107 East 34th Street (Bet. Park & Lex Aves.)

(212) 689-1970

www.VillaBerulia.com

220 west 26th Street
212-243-5437

Natasha A. Larson, DMD
Loren C.  Buonocore, DMD

!"#$%&'($)*+(%

Pediatric Dentists
“Healthy, Happy Smiles for a

Bright Future”

www.ChelseaPediatricDentistry.com

Chelsea
Pediatric Dentistry

Wills, Trusts, Guardianships

Probate of Estates

Medicaid Planning

Richard Bryan Attorney, P.C.
237 1st Ave., Suite 201 (14th St.)

212-979-2868

T. 212.228.7900 • F 212.228.7700
313 1ST AVENUE, NEW YORK, NY 10003

natures"rst313@gmall.com www.skpharmacy.com

FREE PICK UP & DELIVERY
Surgical Supplies • Organic Food & Body Care Section

Nutritional Supplement Section

We Do Custom Compounding Rx’s 

We Do Custom Orthotic Shoes
We Accept most Insurances

Clinical Nutrition • Homeopathy • Natural Detox

Holistic Doctor  

www. Dr. Salzarulo.com

Dr. Anthony Salzarulo, D.C., P.C.

304 Park Avenue South
(entrance on 23rd St.)
11th Floor
New York, NY 10003

212 475 2222

info@DrSalzarulo.com

Celebrating 10 Years.

Newly renovated classrooms
and outdoor play space.

Drop off  programs for
Twos, Threes and Pre-K and

classes from five months
to five years.

128 East 36th St., NYC, 10016

212-779-3434
www.weeonesclub.com

Peter Jarema Funeral Home, Inc.
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Family Owned since 1906
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(212) 674-2568
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For Information On Advertising, 
Please Call Our Parish Representative

Paul Kerwick at 800-888-4574 x3427
or Email: pkerwick@4LPi.com

THIS SPACE AVAILABLE

Tel. 917 653-2361

DCA HIC #1423446

Remodeling or Renovating

to meet your deserved comfort

280 Park Avenue South

New York, NY 10010

web: ZaidsNYC.com
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Compliments of

Pushcart
Coffee

(646) 476-8416

• Implementing Today’s 
Newest Technology

• The highest level of dedication 
for over two decades

CHRIS FALCO
Phone: 718.358.5720

Cell: 917.731.0110
Email: cfalco@meganelectric.com

www.meganelectric.com

Gramercy Park Bar & Grill
322 Second Ave. Btwn:18th-19th St.

New York, NY 10003

646-484-6948

gpbgnyc@gmail.com

www.gramercyparkbar.com

Our Good Reputation In The Community 
Comes from one thing only - Service

475-2024    353 Second Avenue @ 20th Street

Andrett Funeral Home is a Service Corporation - International
1929 Allen Parkway, Houston, TX 77019 • 713-525-5141

Please join us before or after any GARDEN event or 

when you travel through PENN STATION

“The Best New Raw Bar in the City” - Daily News
“The Clam Chowder is Excellent” - Newsday

“Best Pint of Guinness West of Dublin!” - AM New York

BRUCE CAULFIELD: Proprietor and Parishioner

PENN STATION
L.I.R.R. LEVEL
212.244.6350

www.tracksbargrill.com

679-1224-5   683-3276

FREE DELIVERY

BUY-RITE DISCOUNT
INDIVIDUALLY OWNED

THOMAS J. McADAM

LIQUOR CO.
BOB FINK

NY STATE RETAIL SHOP

LIC.802

398 Third Avenue
(Between 28th & 29th Streets)

293 Third Avenue

New York, NY 10010

Phone: (646) 649-2389

Fax: (646) 649-2427
Email: info@thebluebellcafenyc.com

Manager: Sheila McDonagh

www.thebluebellcafenyc.com

287 Third Avenue
New York, NY 10010

Phone: (212) 889-3361
Fax: (212) 545-9464

Peter O’Connell
John Ronaghan

www.mollysshebeen.com

The Gannon Funeral Home Inc.   
 (212) 532-6579    

152 East 28th Street, New 
York, New York 10016

“Serving Epiphany Parish Members 

www.gannonfuneralhome.com

Wm. P. Gannon, Owner

Since 1924”

Roark Management Inc.
Computer Technical Support for

Residential and Small Business

Competitive Rates • Reliable Service • Experienced

FULLY INSURED • SERVING THE COMMUNITY FOR 15 YEARS

57 W. 38th St., Suite 602, New York, NY 10018

(212) 682-3555 www.roarkinc.com

Senior Companion
Steve Klein

212.460.8859
Certi cate in Aging

Hunter College
• Shop • Meal Prep

• Dr. Visits • Banking
Stuy Town Resident

45 East 28th Street

Brunch, Sunday Roast,
Lunch, Dinner, Drinks

Upstairs available for private functions

646 476 8419
info@"eChurchillNY.com

Real Estate With Results

Karen Fox
Licensed as Karen Anne Fox

Licensed RE Salesperson

(o) 917.662.6394

kfox@corcoran.com

The Corcoran Group is a licensed real estate broker

located at 660 Madison Ave, NY, NY 10065.
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